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Sempermed USA Retires SemperCare® Nitrile (NIPFT101-105) 
 

Sempermed USA has retired SemperCare Nitrile examination gloves (reorder numbers 
NIPFT101-105). Retiring SemperCare Nitrile®

 was driven by a decision to optimize our portfolio. 
A possible replacement would be our SemperForce® Blue Nitrile examination gloves (BLNF102-
105) or TenderTouch® 100 Nitrile examination gloves (TTNF101-105). These nitrile gloves have 
excellent barrier and chemical resistance, are tested for protection against Fentanyl, and are 
approved for use with chemotherapy drugs. 
 
At this time, all inventory of SemperCare® Nitrile has been depleted. While we are no longer 
stocking the item in our distribution centers, it is available to purchase on dropship containers 
and available for private label opportunities. 
 
Our standard return policy will be honored on SemperCare® Nitrile. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact your Sempermed representative at (800) 366-9545.  
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RETIRING 
 
 
 
 
At Sempermed, we care about your comfort and protection, always. It is the driving force behind 
what we do. Our gloves are disposable. The people they protect are not.® 


